
July 16, 2020 
  

NOTICE OF HEARING  
 
 The Committee on Financial Services will hold a hearing entitled, “The Heroes Act: 
Providing for a Strong Economic Recovery from COVID-19” on Thursday, July 23, 2020, at 
10:30 a.m. in room 2128 Rayburn House Office Building. Members who wish to participate 
remotely may do so via Cisco Webex. Witnesses will testify by invitation only.  
 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Kristofor Erickson at 
FSCHearings@mail.house.gov.  
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